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WASHINGTON, D.C. -- Representatives of Kansas' meat, poultry, 

and oil industries met today in the office of Senator Bob Dole 

to present their views of the economic needs of their industries 

to Dr. John Dunlop, director of the Cost of Living Council. 

The meeting attended by Dole, Dunlop and Kansas Congressmen 

Shriver Skubitz and Sebelius, was arranged by Dole to ensure 

that the views of these Kansas representatives could be heard 

and considered before the announcement of Phase IV economic 

control regulations, expected sometime later this week. 

Dole said he had asked for the meeting "so the Dunlop 

could get first-hand information from men in business in 

Kansas who will have to operate under Phase IV rules." 

In addition to the member of the Kansas' delegation, those 

attending the meeting included: Warren Tomlinson, Pre�dent 

KIOGA; Tom Schwinn, Executive Director KIOGA; M.J. Chamberlain, 

President, Seymour Foods, Inc., Topeka; Fred Clymer, President 

Farmland Foods, Inc., Kansas City; C.E. Cram, President B&C 

Harihery, Neodesha; Bill Arnstein, President Kansas Livestock 

Association, Clifton; Kalo Hineman, past President Kansas Live-

stock Associati on, Dighton; John Meetz, Executive Vice President 

Kansas Livestock Assocation, Topeka; and J.R. Ham, Chairman of 

Cattle Feeders Council, Garden City. 
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